
RADIO STATION 

.ficcl:,oá} 

1250 ON YOUR DIAL 

ROUTE 23 NORTH ,`.I's'' STREATOR I LLI NOI S 

TELEPHONE 4 1 4 7 

Mar. 10, 1955 

Kermit Geary, 
R.D. 2, Box 298, 
Walnutport, Pa. 

Dear Kermit, 

Thank you for the most complete reception report. It was 
the nicest and most complete I've ever received. We get quite 
a few reports from Penna. Don't know exactly why. Pa. happens 
to be my home state but I have never had the pleasure of visiting 
your section of the state. Perhaps some day we will work there 
as I would like to be nearer home. 

Well this letter will serve to confirm your reception of 
WIZZ on the morning of Friday, Feb. 25, 1955 at the time you 
stated in your letter. We wish you a very successful future 
in any phase of radio you may persue. 

Yours truly, 

Dick Lunden, 
Chief Engineer 


